
 
 

     
          
 
July 05, 2006 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The Stow Planning Board will hold a public hearing on August 22, 2006 at 7:30 P.M. in the 

Stow Town Building, 380 Great Road, Stow, MA to discuss a proposed Definitive Subdivision 

Plan entitled Riverhill Estates, as submitted by Robert Collings.  This subdivision consists of 21 

acres to be divided into 5 lots.  The land is located in Stow, MA off Barton Road, as shown on 

Property Map Sheet U-02 as Parcel 54, R-13 as Parcel 15 and R-25 as Parcel 16.  Plans may be 

viewed at the Office of the Planning Board or the Office of the Town Clerk during normal 

business hours.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ernest E. Dodd, Chairman 
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